
Changes to Environment Agency’s
abstraction charges to safeguard water
supplies for people and wildlife

Businesses, including water companies and farmers must hold a licence to
abstract more than 20 cubic metres of water a day from a river, stream, canal
or groundwater, and pay charges for this from 1 April 2022.
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